
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Residents & Families  
From: Latesha Hunter, Executive Director 
Date:  July 6, 2024 
Re: Weather Watch 
 

 
Because you and your safety are the highest priority we have, Calder Woods is actively 
monitoring tropical storm Beryl disturbance in the Gulf of Mexico. Based on current 
meteorological forecasts, we are preparing to shelter-in-place for the safety of residents 
and associates. 
 
As a precaution, we have activated the Buckner Emergency Preparedness and 
Operations team and are prepared with supplies, equipment, transportation, and 
evacuation plans should Calder Woods be affected by this weather event.  
 
For the time being, we advise you to also monitor weather updates on the news this 
weekend. 
 
Our emergency response plans are aligned with guidelines from Texas Health and 
Human Services and the Centers for Disease Control to properly mitigate risks, as well 
as any mandates from Jefferson County officials. 
 
We will continue to monitor the situation and update you should there be any significant 
developments. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Calder Woods at 
409-407-7636. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
Please share this information with family members. 


